SUBJECT LINE: CONSTITUENT MEETING REQUEST FOLLOW-UP
Dear MPP (name),
I wanted to follow up on my earlier email requesting to meet to discuss an important issue affecting the treatment of a rare blood disorder – aTTP, or Acquired Thrombotic Thrombocytopenic Purpura (aTTP). I hope you can find time so that we can discuss aTTP, why the current standard of care does not work, and how aTTP patients (specifically those identified by their physicians to benefit from it) can receive access to a life-saving treatment.
[Consider inserting a blurb to detail how TTP affects you or your loved one and how access to caplacizumab could be life-saving for their next crisis. Example – My (insert relationship here) is a  41 year-old mom, with a loving extended family, and a career. As part of her support network, we have seen her journey through seven aTTP battles since 2008. Along the way, she has suffered lasting effects from the blood clots that characterize the disease, but she keeps fighting and she is driven to make things better for all aTTP patients. This campaign for access to caplacizlumab is life or death for Sydney. It takes extraordinary effort to stabilize any patient in an aTTP crisis with the therapies currently available in Canada. That 20% mortality rate is real. Access to caplacizumab would bring Sydney and our family amazing relief. She is a mom to two young children, and we are all determined to have her around to see them grow up.].
I am available at your convenience – please let me know when you are available to meet either virtually or in person.
Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack](insert your name)
